
‭Application for Free School Meals‬

‭Circumstances can change for anyone, as the enormous impact from the pandemic‬‭continues to prove.‬
‭Some families can suddenly find themselves trying to cope with a new‬‭financial strain and pressure,‬
‭perhaps as a result of a stressful new situation: separation, loss‬‭of a job, decreased working hours,‬
‭illness etc. If your household income is low or has‬‭recently decreased, your child may well qualify for‬
‭Free School Meals. Indeed, over the last‬‭two years, we have seen a significant rise in successful‬
‭applications.‬

‭If you wish to apply for Free School Meals, you can complete the application form:‬‭Free‬‭school meals‬

‭For students who currently receive free school meals; if your child is moving from a North Yorkshire‬
‭primary school, then you do not need to reapply.  However, students who are moving from a primary‬
‭school outside of North Yorkshire (including York), will need to reapply.‬

‭In addition to securing free school meals, your child would also become eligible for Pupil‬‭Premium‬
‭funding. This provides school with money that we utilise to support your child‬‭with additional‬
‭educational opportunities -‬‭Pupil premium - GOV.UK.‬

‭We also work closely with our local food banks, who continue to offer vital support to‬‭families.‬
‭https://www.trusselltrust.org/get-help/find-a-foodbank/‬

‭As a school we strive to offer additional educational opportunities to all students and do not‬‭want‬
‭home financial difficulties to be a barrier.  We are here to support. Please feel free to‬‭contact our Pupil‬
‭Premium lead in school, Mr Sykes (‬‭a.sykes@tgs.starmat.uk‬‭)‬
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